
At the start of the year, from Monday to Thursday you will 

receive a link to a video which will help your child to practise 

the sound they have learned that day. 

Please watch this video with your child.

In Reception, later on in the year, your child will being home a colour-banded book. 

You should try to read this book with your child for at least ten minutes every night.

The colour-banded book your child brings home with match the phonics group they are in.

Please see the guide attached for an explanation of the different groups.

Note down what your child has read and any comments you have about their reading on

Boom Reader.

Pupils need to bring their books in their book bag in every day.

Online Home Learning 
All pupils should access Oxford Reading Buddy.

Pupils read e-books allocated to them by Class Teachers.

Pupils take quizzes to demonstrate their understanding of the book. 

OSBORNE HOME LEARNING
Reading at home

Writing at home
HANDWRITING

Every Friday, Reception pupils will receive letter formation practice sheets.

Please support your child to complete the activities and then return them

to school the following Wednesday.

Maths at home

Online Home Learning
All Reception pupils will have a login for Numbots.

Children should be practising maths skills at least three times per week at home. 

Every Friday, a maths activity will be sent home for the children to recap on knowledge

they have learned during the week. This needs to be returned the following Wednesday.


